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Thursday 29 October 2020
NAIDOC Celebrations
Tuesday 10 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Tuesday, 10th November, students will be taking part in a range of activities to celebrate NAIDOC Week
(National Aboriginal and Islanders Day Observance Committee).

We would like to thank Mrs Paulina Alone, our Aboriginal Instructional Leader, for assisting us with the planning
and implementation of our NAIDOC day celebration.

Activities will be held during the middle session of the school day and include:

-Mural paintings

-Food tasting - Johnny cakes with Lilly Pilly Jam
and kangaroo meat

- Boomerang painting with local Elders

- Traditional song and dance;

-Indigenous games.

All students will get the opportunity to participate in
all the activities.

If your child has any food allergies and you do not wish for them to participate in the food tasting, please
call the school and let us know.

Kind Regards,

Coral Edwards, Paulina Alone & Tracey Rogers Androula Kavallaris
NAIDOC Day organisers Principal

Always Was,
Always Will Be.




